
As a career Criminal Justice Professional I am confidently that this bill goes too far into denying individuals their Second Amendment 
rights.  Citizens should not be denied their rights simply because the Government put a road block in their way and then fails to do 
their job of clearing the obstacle it created.  This indefinite denial of rights will not pass a legal constitutional challenge and will 
further increase the distrust of government.
Larry Daniels
Retired Administrator
Oregon Corrections Center


